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New Braunfels Utilities Announces Long-Term Road Closure  
to Continue Wastewater Infrastructure Project 

 
(New Braunfels, TX – July 12, 2019) – New Braunfels Utilities announces long-term lane  

and road closures of Ewelling and Sleepy Hollow Lanes beginning Monday, July 15, through 

Monday, September 30, 2019. Crews will be installing infrastructure that includes laying a  

30-inch wastewater main along Ewelling Lane and Sleepy Hollow Lane in preparation for the 

Gruene Water Reclamation Facility (GWRF).  

 
The Gruene Water Reclamation Facility, currently under construction, is scheduled for 

completion in 2020. Once completed, the GWRF will have the treatment capacity of up to 2.5 

Million Gallons per Day and the current Gruene Wastewater Treatment Plant will be 

decommissioned.    

Detours and traffic controls signs will be in place to safely guide traffic though the area.  

The closure is necessary in order to maneuver equipment, materials, and crews safely.  

For additional information, please call 830.608.8971. 

Work is expected to be completed in the timeframe noted, pending weather and other factors. 

 

# # # 
About New Braunfels Utilities: 

Dedicated to excellence in service, New Braunfels Utilities is one of 2,000 community-owned, nonprofit public power electric utilities in the 
nation. The mission of New Braunfels Utilities is to enhance the quality of our community by providing innovative, essential services. Governed 
by a Board of Trustees comprised of local residents appointed by the New Braunfels City Council, New Braunfels Utilities is committed to 
being a recognized and trusted community partner, providing electric, water, and waste water services.  Utility revenues are continually 
invested back into the systems of the customers, which benefits the community.   New Braunfels Utilities makes an annual transfer to the City 
of New Braunfels, which in turn helps to pay for services such as fire, police, and parks.  Follow NBU on Facebook at 
facebook.com/newbraunfelsutilities, on Twitter at @nbutexas, and to learn more visit nbutexas.com. 
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